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Vidyasagar College for Women took a significant step toward strengthening its research 

ecosystem through an enriching interaction with Mr. Manoj Kumar K, Scientist F, 

INFLIBNET. His insightful suggestions and expert advice provided valuable guidance on 

transforming our institution into one of the leading research centers. The discussion was 

highly productive, fostering an exchange of ideas that will help shape our future 

initiatives. We look forward to continued collaboration with INFLIBNET to elevate our 

institution to new heights of academic excellence. 

 

I am deeply grateful to my support staff for their wholehearted cooperation and 

assistance. Dr. Shyamal Bhar, Dr. Swarup Saha, and Dr. Sukanta Kumar Patra actively 

participated in our interactive discussions, contributing valuable insights and enriching 

the exchange of ideas. 

 

As a token of appreciation, we presented our guest with a copy of the recently published 

edited book on the Indian Knowledge System, which includes chapters contributed by 

our institution's faculty. This textbook aligns with the NEP 2020 guidelines. 

At Vidyasagar College for Women, we truly uphold and live by the Sanatan principle of 

Atithi Devo Bhavah. 

On 20th and 21st of February 2025 Vidyasagar College for Women welcomed Mr. Manoj 

K. to encourage us to increase our preparedness for future research. 

The talk by Mr. Manoj K. was on "INFLIBNET's Contribution towards research 

collaboration in HEI". 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 


